Dear Parents/Guardians;

RE: Field Trip Permission Form for Walking Around the School

On occasion the students at summer session will have a chance to do a variety of activities
that may take them off the school grounds, but not that far from the school grounds within
district acceptable walking distance (3 Km max).

To save time on paperwork for staff needing to send home a permission form each time
the students leave school property (within the vicinity of the school), we are asking parents
to sign below, giving permission for these occasional excursions that take place throughout
the year. Again, safety is always the priority and adequate supervision would be provided
at all times.

Please contact your on site admin at the office at the school if you have any questions or
concerns.

Student Name: Teacher:

I, the undersigned parent/guardian of the above named student, request that my child be
allowed to participate in field trips that are close to the school for this 2015 — 2016
summer school session.

Date:

Parent/Guardian Signature:




